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Welcome back! 

Welcome back, and Happy New Year!  

We hope this message finds you all refreshed and ready for a brand new year. We’ve had a great week 

welcoming back the children after a well-deserved Christmas break. We’ve loved hearing all about the 

children’s various Christmas adventures over the past week, and are happy to report that everyone has 

settled back into the school routine seamlessly! As the term progresses we will continue to update you 

with any upcoming dates etc. Make sure to check out our Facebook and Instagram pages to stay up to 

date with the exciting goings-on in school!  

Thank you as always for your ongoing support. Here’s to a fantastic Spring term! 

All of the staff at Hutchinson. 

SIAMS Inspection Success! 

We are thrilled to share the fantastic results of our recent SIAMS inspection, which affirms the remarka-

ble ethos we have here at Hutchinson Memorial Church of England First School. The inspection report 

highlights that our school's Christian vision ‘drives and guides all aspects of school life. It is deeply embed-

ded, providing a place where all know what it means to be loved and to love. This enriches the lives of pu-

pils and adults and ensures that all can flourish.’  We are so proud of this recognition and remain com-

mitted to fostering an inclusive and nurturing environment guided by our shared Christian values.  

If you would like to read the full report, you can do so on our website here.  

  

 

Online Safety Newsletter—January 2024 

 

To read the online safety  

newsletter for January, please click here. 

https://www.hutchinson.school/wp-content/uploads/2024/01/SIAMS-report-Hutchinson-Memorial-Church-of-England-First-School-Checkley-143983-231123-1.pdf
https://www.hutchinson.school/wp-content/uploads/2024/01/Online-Safety-Newsletter-Primary-January-2024_PDF_Hutchinson.pdf
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Upcoming Dates for the Diary 

 Monday 15th January 2024 - Applications for Reception Class & Middle School for September 

2024 CLOSE. 

 Friday 9th February 2024 - School closes for the February Half Term. 

 Monday 19th February 2024 - School reopens to students for the second half of the Spring term. 

*More dates to follow as the term progresses* 

Important Notice for all Parents and Carers 

Following on from the message that was sent at the start of the week, we would like to reiterate to all 
parents and carers that one of our children attending nursery is currently receiving medical treatment for 
cancer which puts them at risk if they are exposed to measles, chickenpox and shingles. Please let us 
know immediately if your child is suspected of having any of these.  

It is also important that you let us know if there is shingles in your household.  

Your child is not at any risk whatsoever from this situation. However the health and wellbeing of this child 
who is at risk, does depend on the co-operation of all the parents and we hope you can help.  

Thank you for your understanding. 

Mrs Snee 

We regret to inform you that Mrs Snee is still currently unwell and will continue to be absent for the next 
month. We are all wishing Mrs Snee a speedy recovery and hope to see her back at school soon. 
 

During this time, Mrs Snee's duties will be covered by the Trusts Executive headteacher Mrs Cairns who 
will be working closely with the CEO, the school governors and school team to ensure that the school con-
tinues to run smoothly. 
 

If you have any questions or concerns during this time, please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Cairns via 
the school office. She will be happy to assist you in any way she can. 
 

Thank you for your understanding and support during this time. 
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Spring Term 1 After School Clubs - Hunt4Sport 

 


